
Promoting Business Jet Flights into the National Capital Region 

 

As a tool indispensable for international business, the use of business jets is rapidly 

increasing in the countries of the West and even in the Middle East and Asia. 

In light of such circumstances, the TMG is taking actions to make it possible to 

accommodate more business aviation. In November 2010 the policy for measures to 

improve the system for accommodating business aviation in the National Capital Region, 

which includes the development of exclusive facilities at Haneda Airport and the use of 

Yokota Air Base, was formulated and presented as a proposal to the central government. 

 


